
From: rcole43@sc.rr.com <rcole43@sc.rr.com>
To:  

Date: 1/20/2018 1:13:20 PM
Subject: Lobbyists and Special Interest Groups ~ Website email from Rivers Cole

Lt. Governor Bryant, Thank you for taking the time out of your busy schedule to read this letter. Our 
country is in dire need of legislators who will vote the "will of the people." This is how our current 
president won the election. He spoke to the 'people' and won their trust. Please do not let these 
special interest groups decide the future of our country as was the case with what happened last 
night in the decision to 'shut down' the government The people are smarter than that and I would 
have thought our elected legislators were too but I was proven wrong. As a citizen I am appalled that 
the interests of our nation's immigrants' children has come before funding our own military and civil 
servants. Please do not be fooled and wake up to the desires of the 'people' you serve not your 
personal financial future. Janet M. Cole
 

Rivers Cole
 
179 Two Pond Loop
 
Ladson, SC 29456
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